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MEASURE NUMBER: SB 768 STATUS: Original
SUBJECT: Establishes Family Caregiver Support Advisory Board and in-home care tax credit
GOVERNMENT UNIT AFFECTED: Department of Human Services and Department of Revenue
PREPARED BY: John F. Borden
REVIEWED BY: John C. Britton and Dallas Weyand
DATE: March 22, 2007

2007-2009 2009-2011
EXPENDITURES:
See Comments

2007-2009 2009-2011
REVENUES:
See Comments

EFFECTIVE DATE: 91st Day

GOVERNOR’S BUDGET: This bill is not anticipated by the Governor’s recommended budget.

LOCAL GOVERNMENT MANDATE: This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or
shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution.

COMMENTS: This measure establishes a nine-member Family Caregiver Support Advisory Board.
The measure has a blank or unspecified General Fund appropriation. The measure also allows for up to
a $500 tax credit for providing in-home care to a senior relative or relative with a disability, under certain
conditions.

This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on
Health and Human Services to the House Revenue and Finance. A detailed fiscal impact statement will
be issued for the measure when it is considered by the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.


